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Notice 
 

Date: 21 January, 2025 
 
 

Dear Students, 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that a Badminton Tournament for girls will be held on 
January 30, 2025. 
 
Students interested in participating are requested to complete their registration with 
their respective coordinators by January 23, 2025. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 
 


